
People with disabilities
are more likely to get

COVID-19.

What You Need
to Know About

COVID-19

 

People of color are
more likely to get

COVID-19.

COVID-19 can make
you have a fever and
feel tired and sore. 

 You might have
trouble breathing. 

Some people who get COVID-19
get very sick.  Some people have

to go to the hospital.  

People with health
problems are more

likely to get COVID-19.

Coronavirus, or
COVID-19, is a virus
that makes people

sick.
 

COVID-19
spreads easily

between people. 



The Disability Information and Access Line (DIAL) 
 can help you get the COVID-19 vaccine.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

Call  888-677-1199 
Monday to Friday from 8 AM to 7 PM

A vaccine is a medicine that
keeps you from getting sick.

The COVID-19
vaccine has been

tested to make sure
it works and is safe.

The COVID-19
vaccine is free.

After getting the vaccine,
you might have a sore arm,

feel tired, or have a fever
for one or two days.  This is

normal.
If you have

questions about the
vaccine, talk to a
doctor or nurse.

Because COVID-19
is so dangerous, it

is important for
you to get

vaccinated. 

The Alabama Disabilities Advocacy Program (ADAP) provides
free legal help to protect the rights of people with disabilities.

1-800-826-1675 


